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NON-CODE ORDINANCE Reqguested by: City Clerk
Introduced: October 9, 2006

Public Hearing: October 23, 2006

Adopted: October 23, 2006

Vote: Cox, Ewing, Holler, Koskela, Menard, & Metiva in favor

CITY OF WASILLA
ORDINANCE SERIAL NO. 06-43

AN ORDINANCE OF THE WASILLA CITY COUNCIL AMENDING THE FY-07 CIP
BUDGET BY APPROPRIATING $6,510 FROM THE GENERAL FUND’S FUND
BALANCE TO INCREASE FUNDING NEEDED TO UPGRADE THE SOUND SYSTEM
IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS.

Section 1. Classification. This is a non-code ordinance.
Section2 Purpose. To increase funding needed to upgrade of the sound
system in council chambers.
Section 3. Appropriation. Funds are appropriated as follows:
Council Chamber Sound System 110-4330-433.4514 $6,510
Section 4. Source of Funds. Funds are appropriated as follows:
General Fund's Fund Balance $6,510
Section 5. Effective date. This ordinance shali take effect upon adoption of
the Wasilla City Council.

ADOPTED by the Wasilla City Council on October 23, 2006.

DIANNE M. KELLER, Mayor

ATTEST:

%y’ s [SEAL]

KRISTIE SMITHERS, MMC
City Clerk
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CITY OF WASILLA
LEGISLATION STAFF REPORT

RE: ORDINANCE SERIAL NO. 06-43: BUDGET AMENDMENT TO INCREASE
FUNDING NEEDED TO UPGRADE THE SOUND SYSTEM IN COUNCIL
CHAMBERS.

Agenda of: October 9, 2006 Date: September 27, 2006
Originator: City Clerk

Route to: Department Signature/Date
X Finance, Risk Management & MIS Director SR
Purchasing C{,:O '
X Deputy Administrator

Planning, Economic Development,
Human Resources

X City Clerk %ﬂ W

REVIEWED BY MAYOR DIANNE M. KELLER: T}\ [ A UV\ M

FISCAL IMPACT: [X] yes$6,510 or [ | no Funds Available X] yes [ | no
Account name/number: General fund's, fund balance
Attachments: Ordinance Serial No. 06-43

SUMMARY STATEMENT: The council funded $12,000 in the CIP budget to upgrade
the sound system in council chambers to allow for better sound quality for members of
the audience. As you are all aware, we have received numerous complaints from the
public over the years about the poor sound quality in chambers especially during
crowded meetings.

The purchasing officer solicited for proposals. The proposals were scored and Simplex
Grinnell scored the highest. The cost of the project is $18,510; therefore, we are
requesting an additional $6,510 to fund the project.
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